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RV8 raced by the Factory was on display in the V8 Marquee with fellow members 
seated nearby enjoying the free tea, coffee and homemade cakes. 
 

 
Weather was dry and warm but occasionally overcast and humid with an easterly 
breeze. The V8 Marquee was large offering comfortable seating and refreshments 
over the two days. 

 
RV8 on display in the V8 Marquee to mark the 25

th
 anniversary of the launch of the 

model in 1993. Refreshments and seating were popular throughout the weekend. 
 

 
The “village” area of marquees manned by various Centres and Registers was 
popular – the V8 Marquee is on the right, conveniently located adjacent to the V8 
Parking area  
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The MG RV8GT now owned by Peter Kuruber from Somerset.  The car was built 

by a fastidious owner in 1998/2000 from a 1972 MGBGT bodyshell and an 
accident damaged RV8 as donor for all the mechanical and interior parts. The 
body colour is Dodge Viper Blue Metallic. 
 
 
V8 AGM held on Sunday 3

rd
 June 2018 at noon in the V8 Marquee 

 
Election of officers and committee members for the V8 Register at this meeting 
were: 
Nic Houslip  V8 Chairman 
Debbie Brading  V8 Secretary 
John Cumming  V8 Treasurer 
Ken Clayton  Tour organiser 2018 & Tours coordinator 
Ian Quarrington  Committee member & Club Chairman 
Steve Newton  Technical committee member 
Victor Smith  Registrar, Scribe & Webmaster 
Clive Wheatley  Technical & parts committee member 
 
The meeting was well attended by fellow V8 Register members. The annual report 
and accounts for the year to 31

st
 December 2017 were presented by the temporary 

treasurer and copies of those accounts and the minutes of the AGM 2018 will be 
available on the V8 Website in the next week or so. John Cumming volunteered to 
take up the V8 Treasurer role. Arrangements were made for and offered to any 
member wishing to attend the AGM who did not wish to attend the MGLive! 2018 
event only for the duration of the V8 AGM thereby enabling them to attend the 
meeting without paying an entrance charge to the MGLive! meeting.  

 
V8 40

th
 Anniversary cake supplied by Debbie Brading and sliced up and 

enjoyed by fellow members following the V8 AGM at noon on Sunday in the V8 
Marquee. 
 

 
Trevor Bailey’s RV8 basking in the sun shine after collecting 2nd in class in the 
Concours 2018. (Photo: Trevor Bailey) 
 
Further photos will be very welcome for this report 

If any fellow V8 members have photos that could be included in this photo report, 
please send them to the V8 Webmaster – v8registrar@v8register.net  
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